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Tuesday 9 February 2021 Term 1 Week 3 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Mon 8 - Fri 19 Feb Parent Teacher Interviews 

Friday 12 February Swimming Carnival 

 (Ages 8+) 

Monday 15 February  Scripture commences 

Monday 15 February 4pm - P & C Meeting 

Thursday 18 February District Swimming Carnival 

Wednesday 24 February FNC Swimming Carnival 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

It’s week 3 already, what a great start  
to the term. It has been fantastic having 
parents and carers on site too. From week 5 parents and 
carers will have to drop off and pick up from gates again. 
This is in line with Department of Education policy. 

‘Parents and carers for Preschool, Kindergarten 
and Years 1, 2 and 7 students will be allowed on the 
school site to drop off their children at their  
classes on the first few days of schools provided 
they follow physical distancing and hygiene 
measures implemented by the school and the     
department. Parents and carers may also enter the 
school to pick up students for the first few days 
based on each school arrangements for these year 
groups.’ 

Please remember to check in using the QR codes, which 
are found on the fence, every time you come in to drop 
your children off or pick them up.  

We have had a few questions from parents/carers about 
students with mild flu like symptoms. The Department 
states:  

‘Students with flu-like symptoms will need to be 
tested and provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 
test result and be symptom-free before being  
permitted to return to school. 

Students who do not undertake a COVID-19 test 
will not be permitted to return to school for a 10-
day period. Additionally, they must be symptom-
free for at least 3 days prior to returning to 
school.’ 

If you do come in to pick up students, we also 
ask you to pick them up and then exit straight 
away. Please do not hang and talk to others, or 
let your children play on the playground equipment. We 
have to remain vigilant and as we are still provided with a 
COVID cleaner during the day, our playground equipment 
is also wiped throughout the day too. 

Paint Room 

Over the next 2 weeks, teachers will be holding parent/
teacher meetings. Please make sure you register for a time 
as the teachers would like to meet all of you. 

To make a booking please go to: 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/kiosk?ecode=448g3 

Event code: 448g3 

Interviews are strictly 10mins but it is a great chance to 
meet your child’s teacher and discuss their strengths and 
interests. Please make sure you electronically sign in  
before heading to classrooms. 

Swimming Carnival 

This Friday (12th Feb) is our swimming 
carnival. It is held at Banora Point 
Pools. 

If your child is turning 8 this year, they can participate. 
Parents and carers are also welcome to attend but we have 
to ask you to remain in the designated area at the pool, as 
adults and students are not able to mix. We are under strict 
COVID guidelines by the pool to be able to run our carnival 
and we also need to make sure that parents socially distance 
while at the pool too.  

Please sign in electronically when entering the pool and keep 
an ear out to see when we need some helpers with the  
timing.  

Bus changes 

Next Monday 15th Feb some buses will be 
picking up students from the Sutherland 
Street side.  

This will not cause any disruptions, it is 
just to ease the traffic flow.   
Flyers will be sent home in the coming days. 

Affected services: 

• N1207 - Kingscliff Primary new pick up point  
Sutherland Street - time unchanged 

• N1223 - new route realignment to incorporate  
Naponyah & Ribbonwoods Roads 

• N1237 - new pick up point on Sutherland Street,  
departure time unchanged. 

P & C meeting 

Don’t forget the next P & C meeting will be held on Monday 
15th Feb at 4pm, keep an eye out on school stream, FB and 
the P & C FB page for details. 

Thank you, 

 

Belinda Mirana 
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/kisosk?ecode=448g3
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Permission Forms 

The following permission notes have been sent home.  
Please return them to the school office as soon as 
possible. 

• General Permission to Publish 

• Permission to Walk 

• Child Protection (PDHPE) 

• Seesaw 

• Special Religious Education 

Swimming Carnival 

Permission notes have been sent home with all Year 
3-6 students, and any Year 2 student who are  
turning 8 this year.  Please return the permission 
slip and payment to the office by Wednesday.   
$10 payment is required for all students attending 
and covers bus, pool entry and equipment hire.  

Car Signs 

If you would like a family car sign for school pick-up, 
please contact the office. 

Parent-Teacher Interviews 

Interviews will be held from Monday 8th to Friday 
19th February.  Notes have gone home with students 
and School Stream with information on how to book 
your parent teacher interview time. 

Stage 3 Sydney/Canberra Excursion 

Permission forms have been sent home with all 
Stage 3 (Year 5 & 6) students.  There is only 110 
places available.  Please return the form and $200 
deposit to the office to secure your child’s place.   

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

  VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  

Due to the current situation, the Canteen is  
limited to Orders Only. 

There will be no sales over the counter. 

Thursday 11 February   
Rechelle 
Kylie 

Friday 12 February  
Kylie 
Debbie J 

Thursday 18 February  
NIL - Volunteers Urgently Required 

Friday 3 April  
Kylie 
Janet 
Ange 

 
            

    PBL Winners  
 

 Laila W. 3/4M Raimana H. 3/4A 

 Samba S. 3/4M Kip C.  3/4M 

 Kai F. 3/4N Knox P.   3/4M 

 Ashton D. 1L 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Book Club Issue 1 

Book Club Issue 1 has been sent 
home.  Orders close  
Thursday 18th February. 
 

All orders and payments must be 
placed on LOOP (NO CASH).  

Student Stationery Packs 
 

A reminder to please provide your  
child/ren with their own stationery pack for 
the year.   

A list of items are available on the website, school stream 
and from the School Office. 
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Mrs Ellem will be doing SOUND SCOUTS hearing checks for  
Kindergarten students at our school, over the next few weeks. 

  

               

  
 

The Australian Air League is a youth organisation, for 
boys and girls from 8 to 18 years, which provides   
cadets with leadership and life skills while  
encouraging interest and participation in aviation as a 
career or hobby. 
 
All new cadet, committee or officers welcome. 
Coolangatta-Tweed Squadron meets Wednesdays  
6-8pm (QLD time) at Air Gold Coast, adjacent to Gold 
Coast Airport. 
Find our more: Freecall 1800 502 175 
   info@airleague.com.au 
   www.airleague.com.au 

      KIMP NEWS  
 
 

Welcome back everyone! 

KIMP started again this week and it has been wonderful 
to see all the happy smiling faces of our returning  
students and the very excited new beginners.  After the 
year that was 2020 it was awesome to start the week 
with Intermediate Band yesterday morning in a beautiful 
big hall … with not a builder in sight!   

Senior Band had a great first rehearsal this morning … 
just so good to be playing music together again.   

A huge welcome to our new KIMP Brass teacher Mr Tom 
Moodie who comes to Kingy with a wealth of experience 
and passion for music.  Mr Moodie will be teaching brass 
on Wednesdays and directing Big Band this year. 

We do have some instruments still available for hire - if 
you would like your child to learn an instrument with 
KIMP this year, please just see the office for a KIMP 
form or email me. 

Looking forward to a great 2021! 
 
Nicky Cooper 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  
 

Tweed Coast  
Raiders JRL 
 

Registrations Open 
2021 Season 

 
Sign on Day - Sat 13 Feb 

At Les Burger Fields 
10am - 12pm 

 
Under 6’s to Under 16’s 
Girls League Tag Team 

too! 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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 Welcome Kindy 2021 

 

 

 
 

 

 

ADVERTISE 

HERE 

Ph: 02 6674 1467 

  


